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Thank you all for this opportunity to do our part in protecting our planet. After the billions of dollars spent by the
fossil fuel industry to spread disinformation about climate change and to malign the advantages of clean energy like
solar energy, it is understandable this has been a long and deliberative process. The advantages of solar are good
economically and environmentally. Tt is reassuring to know our county is doing what is best for our children,
grandchildren and future generations assuring all our citizen access to clean air, clean water, and an overall good
quality of life for years to come. I am so proud to be living in a county which understands how important this is.
Thank you.

Susan Wheadon
Cedar, Mi.
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